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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
 

Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 
(Hutton Terrace Variation) Order 2019 

 and 
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009 
(Hutton Terrace Variation) Order 2019 

 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Orders are as follows:- 
 
Requests have been received from residents and businesses to formalise an 
unrestricted section of Hutton Terrace to provide an additional short stay and permit 
parking area. 
 
It is proposed to extend the existing permit parking and limited waiting restrictions on 
Hutton Terrace to the small section of unrestricted highway on the north side of 
Hutton Terrace.  A short section of double yellow lines will also be introduced on the 
corner of the access to the bowling green.    The introduction of these restrictions will 
provide some priority for residents and businesses and prevent long term commuter 
parking in this location. 
 
In addition any anomalies relating to existing restrictions in Hutton Terrace will be 
amended to ensure restrictions are accurately reflected in the legal orders.  No 
physical changes will be required in respect of this element of the proposals. 
 
 
 
 


